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Cape Cod
Sanctuary News
Cape Cod has a rich tradition of local lore, stretching back to a time
before the Pilgrims arrived. Ancient Wampanoag legends like Granny
Squannit and Princess Scargo are as familiar as tales of pirates and
explorers, including “Black Sam” Bellamy and Donald Baxter Macmillan.
Felines often blocked “Cat’s Alley” in pursuit of food from
fishermen’s boats. The remnants of Billingsgate Island can be seen at
low tide, and visits from Jenny Lind and Helen Keller contrast with
the mysterious stories of the “Lady of the Dunes” and New England’s
Dark Day. Author Robin Smith-Johnson shares historic tales of
shipwrecks, murders, hauntings and more from the Cape.

Legends & Lore of Cape Cod
A collection of more than 50 exquisitely crafted radio essays, these
short but poetic gems celebrate unique aspects of life on Cape Cod,
especially the relationship between humanity and the natural world.
Entranced by the island’s riches, Robert Finch takes the reader on a
journey through the seasons in many well-known and beloved
essays—including "Beach Ball," "Sea Dawn," "A Gratuity," "The Fish
That Wouldn’t Die," "The Old Shell Game," and "Fire and Music"—that
have the power to immediately connect the reader with the natural
world of this region and that speak to the mysterious qualities of
this peninsula that have drawn people to it for centuries.

The Fo'c'sle
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The author records his observations of nature during the year he spent
in a Cape Cod beach house.

The Primal Place
A field guide to one of the world's premier birding locations, this
volume makes it easy to take this sublime pastime to the next level.
With a breakdown of the Cape into regions, towns, and favorite birding
areas, the guide includes a section on pelagic birding, detailed maps
that indicate items of interest, birding hot spots, and even parking
locations. A section on the descriptions of Cape Cod specialty species
is also included as are explanations of when to bird, what to look
for, and in which habitats to find birds. A useful checklist of the
birds of the Cape, helpful cross references, and a complete index for
quick reference round out this perfect field guide for both visitors
to and residents of Cape Cod.

Canadian Audubon
Gourmet
Birding Cape Cod
The Bulletin of the Massachusetts Audubon Society
Hutker Architects, led by founding principal Mark Hutker, has designed
more than 300 houses along the New England shore. In their design and
construction, these houses honor the vernacular traditions of craft
and indigenous materials and are deeply respectful of the beauty of
the landscape. As architects, the firm is committed to the principle
"Build once well," looking to the historic architecture of the region
as inspiration for contemporary design. The result is an architecture
that is at once highly contemporary and yet enduring, efficient,
inevitable, and appropriate. Fifteen houses are presented here, each
offering a unique and satisfying solution to building on the beautiful
but fragile landscape of bluffs and dunes that lines the shores of
Martha's Vineyard and Cape Cod.

The Collected Poems of Beatrice Hawley
The Mystery at Cape Cod
A Place Apart
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National Park Service Handbook 148. Spine title reads: Cape Cod
National Seashore. On cover: Official National Park Handbook.
Describes the cultural and natural history of Cape Cod. Examines the
land, the sea, and recent transformations in the peninsula. Provides a
concise travel guide and reference materials.

Cape Cod
Christina, Grant, Mimi and Papa visit the peaceful Cape Cod National
Seashore, only to find themselves awash in mystery filled with
troubling tire tracks, shifting sand dunes, a lonely lighthouse and
warnings of an approaching Nor'easter! One cape! One Cod! One
lighthouse! One stormy seal! And lots of mystery! This mystery
incorporates history, geography, culture and cliffhanger chapters that
keep kids begging for more! Each mystery includes SAT words,
educational facts, fun and humor, a scavenger hunt and activities.
Each Carole Marsh Mystery has Accelerated Reader Reading Levels,
Lexile Measures, Fountas & Pinnell Guided Reading Levels and
Developmental Reading Assessments Levels. LOOK what's inside this
mystery - people, places, history and more! Places in Massachusetts Boston Harbor ¥ Provincetown ¥ Eastham, Bourne ¥ Chatham. Cape Cod
National Sea Shore: Nauset Beach Lighthouse ¥ Oil House Museum,
Keepers House ¥ Nauset Marsh Trail ¥ Salt Pond Visitor Center ¥
Provincetown Bike Trail ¥ Old Harbor-Life Saving Station at Race Point
Beach ¥ The Three Sisters Lighthouses. Captain Bob's Whale Watching
tour in Barnstable and other whale watch tours leaving from Boston and
Provincetown. Cape Cod Facts: Geography: peninsula, glaciers, fauna,
wildlife, Shaped like a giant arm ? Products: Codfish, Cranberries ¥
Foods: Clams, Clam Chowder, Oyster Sandwiches. Science Facts: Erosion:
Causes, effects and solutions ¥ Invertebrates: Mollusks, Snails,
Clams, Oysters and Muscles ¥ Whales: Food, behavior and ecosystem ¥
Nor'easter storm: It's causes, the preparation that is done before
they come and how to stay safe during one ¥ Marshlands: ecosystem,
animals, importance to preventing erosion, food chain, Wildlife and
Fauna: Foxes, rabbits, Bayberry Shrub ¥ Food Chain. Other Facts:
Marshland ¥ A Red Herring ¥ cell phone as a fun tool: taking pictures,
GPS, texting ¥ Lighthouses: Uses and History ¥ Cod fishing ¥ Sand
Dunes ¥ Dune Dwellers - History ¥ Tennessee Williams ¥Eugene O'Neill.
Like all of Carole Marsh Mysteries, this mystery incorporates history,
geography, culture and cliffhanger chapters that will keep kids
begging for more! This mystery includes SAT words, educational facts,
fun and humor, built-in book club and activities. Below is the Reading
Levels Guide for this book: Grade Levels: 3-6 Accelerated Reader
Reading Level: 4.7 Accelerated Reader Points: 2 Accelerated Reader
Quiz Number: 140436 Lexile Measure: 700 Fountas & Pinnell Guided
Reading Level: Q Developmental Assessment Level: 40

The Outermost House
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50 Hikes in Eastern Massachusetts (fifth) (Explorer's 50
Hikes)
1001 Fishing Tips
From acclaimed author and naturalist Robert Finch, a richly detailed
observance of Cape Cod's seemingly vanished natural and human past, as
it clings to its present landscape. This is a voyage of discovery, a
personal odyssey into the nature of a single Cape Cod neighborhood. It
is a rich portrait, beautifully drawn, of a landscape and a community
whose essential character lies in their penetrating interface with the
sea. But it is also an individual quest, a journey of the heart and
mind in which the author seeks "entrance, or rather re-entrance" into
"that vast living maze stretching out beyond my lines of sight."

A Cape Cod Notebook
A collection of classic Cape Cod essays depicting snapshots in time
from the Pilgrims landing in 1620 to whaling and fishing industries,
to modern Bohemian artists, and featuring passages from famous writers
like Herman Melville and Henry David Thoreau. Original.

Common Ground: A Naturalist's Cape Cod
In 1926 on Cape Cod, writer/naturalist Henry Beston, living in a
little house named the Fo'c'sle, observes native and migratory birds
and other wonders of nature as the seasons change. Excerpts from
Beston's nature book "The Outermost House" are interspersed throughout
the story.

House on Nauset Marsh
First known as Nauset, Eastham once reached across the eastern half of
Cape Cod from Bass River to the tip of what is now Provincetown. The
area was home to the Nauset tribe for thousands of years before
exploration by Champlain and the Pilgrims, and it is now known as the
"Gateway to the Cape Cod National Seashore." Whether it's the U.S.
Life-Saving Service and its shipwreck rescues, Cape Cod's oldest
windmill or tales of sea captains and rumrunners, Eastham is truly
rich in history and tradition. Author Don Wilding wanders back in time
through the Outer Cape's back roads, sand dunes and solitary beaches
to uncover Eastham's fascinating past.

A Sense of Place
This is a lyrical record of a devoted naturalist's latter-day search
for the essence and history of the hollowed Cape Cod site.
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Cape Cod Modern
Of all the romantic obsessions in novelist Lisa St Aubin de Teran's
life, the search for a castle occupied her the longest--until she saw
the magnificent Villa Orsola deep in the Umbrian hills. Only after
eagerly signing the ownership papers did she and her husband, painter
Robbie Duff-Scott, discover they were the owners of a vast ruin
lacking windowpanes, parts of the roof, and other essentials. A Valley
in Italy recounts its restoration in the grand style of impossible
house and the charms of bohemian family life. It also offers a rare
portrait of the life of a. Italian village, where "all things are made
to be as enjoyable as possible." " Lisa St Aubin de Teran's intuitive
sense of place, her affection for the people around her, and her
appreciation for native Italian grace make this a memorable book that
can stand beside the best accounts of Italian life.

In the Footsteps of Thoreau
Funny, poignant, and deeply moving, The Line Tender is a story of
nature's enduring mystery and a girl determined to find meaning and
connection within it. Wherever the sharks led, Lucy Everhart's marinebiologist mother was sure to follow. In fact, she was on a boat far
off the coast of Massachusetts, collecting shark data when she died
suddenly. Lucy was seven. Since then Lucy and her father have kept
their heads above water--thanks in large part to a few close friends
and neighbors. But June of her twelfth summer brings more than the end
of school and a heat wave to sleepy Rockport. On one steamy day, the
tide brings a great white--and then another tragedy, cutting short a
friendship everyone insists was "meaningful" but no one can tell Lucy
what it all meant. To survive the fresh wave of grief, Lucy must grab
the line that connects her depressed father, a stubborn fisherman, and
a curious old widower to her mother's unfinished research on the Great
White's return to Cape Cod. If Lucy can find a way to help this
unlikely quartet follow the sharks her mother loved, she'll finally be
able to look beyond what she's lost and toward what's left to be
discovered. ★"Confidently voiced."—Kirkus Reviews, starred ★"Richly
layered."—Publishers Weekly, starred ★"A hopeful path
forward."—Booklist, starred ★"Life-affirming."—BCCB, starred ★"Bighearted." —Bookpage, starred ★“Will appeal to just about everyone.” –
SLC, starred ★"Exquisitely, beautifully real."—Shelf Awareness,
starred

Handbook
How Not to Look Old
An ardent nature lover and author of Journey of the Pink Dolphins
describes her unique friendship with a pig named Christopher Hogwood,
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a once sickly piglet who helped her develop a new relationship with
neighbors in her small-town community that gave her an anchor to
family and home. Reader's Guide included. Reprint. 35,000 first
printing.

Walking the Cape and Islands
Highlights the most popular freshwater game fish and the best places
where they can be found along with a practical collection of helpful
tips and techniques for reeling in the biggest catch of the day.

This Hill, This Valley
Henry Beston's Cape Cod
"In these compassionate, quietly evocative essays, Mr. Finch makes an
eloquent case for dealing with nature not just as an extension of
ourselves but as a world apart." -- New York Times Book Review When
Common Ground was first published, Annie Dillard praised Robert
Finch's essays for "their strength, subtlety, and above all their
geniality." New readers will have a chance to discover that Finch's
Cape Cod is indeed a wonderful place. The birds, fish, and animals
that share the cape's fragile ecology on any given summer day with the
human residents are described with the fresh eye of a first-rate
nature writer.

A Brief History of Eastham
A memoir of a year immersed in nature on a New England farm, by the
national bestselling author of The Dog Who Came to Stay. After a
nearly fatal bout of appendicitis, Hal Borland decided to leave the
city behind and move with his wife to a farmhouse in rural
Connecticut. Their new home on one hundred acres inspired Borland to
return to nature. In this masterpiece of American nature writing, he
describes such wonders as the peace of a sky full of stars, the
breathless beauty of blossoming plants, the way rain swishes as it
hits a river, and the invigorating renewal brought by the changing
seasons. The delights of nature as Borland observes them seem
boundless, and his sense of awe is contagious.

A Place Apart: A Cape Cod Reader
The Cape and Islands--Cape Cod, Martha's Vineyard, and
Nantucket--provide some of the best walking and hiking in coastal New
England. There is a great variety of terrain and scenery, from the
crashing Atlantic Ocean to pristine kettle ponds, from densely wooded
tracts to open expanses of salt marsh, and from sandy shorelines to
wildflower-carpeted grasslands. Walking the Cape and Islands is the
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first comprehensive guide to the area's best walking and hiking
trails. In includes: 72 walks ranging in length from 0.4 miles to 11.2
miles and in difficulty from easy to difficult; for each walk, a
complete route description, driving directions to the trailhead, and a
detailed, easy-to-read map; at-a-glance Info providing essential
information such as distance, difficulty, time to walk, trail surface,
and more; trail-use data showing whether bicycles, dogs, or hunting
are allowed on the described route; and health stats showing the
number of steps and estimated calories burned. Although designed
primarily for walkers and hikers, this book will also appeal to
joggers and mountain bicyclists. The book is illustrated with
photographs by the author, a professional photographer.

Becoming Cape Cod
A richly-illustrated history of Cape Cod tourism from its bucolic
origins to the present crisis of overdevelopment.

Journey to Outermost House
My Own Cape Cod
A physician reflects on the changing moods of land and sea as seen
from his farmhouse located in one of Cape Cod's marshes

The Line Tender
A poignant, candid chronicle of a beloved nature writer’s fifty-year
relationship with an iconic American landscape. Those who have
encountered Cape Cod—or merely dipped into an account of its rich
history—know that it is a singular place. Robert Finch writes of its
beaches: “No other place I know sears the heart with such a constant
juxtaposition of pleasure and pain, of beauty being born and destroyed
in the same moment.” And nowhere within its borders is this truth more
vivid and dramatic than along the forty miles of Atlantic coast—what
Finch has always known as the Outer Beach. The essays here represent
nearly fifty years and a cumulative thousand miles of walking along
the storied edge of the Cape’s legendary arm. Finch considers evidence
of nature’s fury: shipwrecks, beached whales, towering natural
edifices, ferocious seaside blizzards. And he ponders everyday human
interactions conducted in its environment with equal curiosity, wit,
and insight: taking a weeks-old puppy for his first beach walk;
engaging in a nocturnal dance with one of the Cape’s fabled
lighthouses; stumbling, unexpectedly, upon nude sunbathers; or even
encountering out-of-towners hoping an Uber will fetch them from the
other side of a remote dune field. Throughout these essays, Finch pays
tribute to the Outer Beach’s impressive literary legacy, meditates on
its often-tragic history, and explores the strange, mutable nature of
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time near the ocean. But lurking behind every experience and
observation—both pivotal and quotidian—is the essential question that
the beach beckons every one of its pilgrims to confront: How do we
accept our brief existence here, caught between overwhelming beauty
and merciless indifference? Finch’s affable voice, attentive eye, and
stirring prose will be cherished by the Cape’s staunch lifers and
erstwhile visitors alike, and strike a resounding chord with anyone
who has been left breathless by the majestic, unrelenting beauty of
the shore.

The House on Nauset Marsh
Forget getting older gracefully--This is the beauty and style bible
every woman has been waiting for!HOW NOT TO LOOK OLD is the
first--ever cheat sheet of to-dos and fast fixes that pay-off big
time--all from Charla and her friends, the best hair pros, makeup
artists, designers, dermatologists, cosmetic dentists and personal
shoppers in the biz. Packed with eye-opening details on hair color,
brows, lipstick, wrinkle-erasers, jeans, shapewear, jewelry, heels,
and more, the book speaks to every woman: from low maintenance types
who don't want to spend a fortune or tons of time on her looks to high
maintenance women who believe in looking fabulous at any price.
There's also too-old vs. just-right before and after photos, celebrity
examples of good and bad style, shopping lists of Charla's brilliant
buys in fashion and beauty products, coveted addresses of "Where the
top beauty pros go," fun sidebars--and more. Known to national
audiences from her ten years on NBC's Today show, style expert Charla
Krupp dishes out her secrets in this "ultimate" to-do list for looking
hip and fabulous -- no matter what your age.

The Outer Beach: A Thousand-Mile Walk on Cape Cod's Atlantic
Shore
50 beautiful trails around Boston and the Cape In this first-edition
guide, Madeline Bilis shares her years of outdoors experience in the
Boston area, providing 50 hikes for people of all skill and experience
levels. While the Berkshires tend to get all recognition when it comes
to hiking in Massachusetts, the eastern part of the state is packed
with treasures for lovers of the outdoors. From the rocky ledges of
the Blue Hills Reservation to the sandy stretches of the Cape Cod
National Seashore, incredible trails and vistas abound in this varied
region. In addition to stunning natural views, you’ll delight in
discovering dozens of small towns, cultural attractions, and
historical sites during your adventures around Boston and the Cape.
Hikes include: Noanet Woodlands Myles Standish State Forest Great
Island Trail Middlesex Fells Reservation

Time and the Town
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Time and the Town was the last of Mary Heaton Vorse's books. It is
about many things--a town and its people, the author, a certain kind
of idyllic life. As much as anything else, it is the biography of the
house Vorse bought in 1907 and lived in, off and on, for the next
thirty-six years. The moods of the house mirrored her own. "Our
houses," she wrote, "are our biographies, the stories of our defeats
and victories." Tinged with nostalgia and disenchantment, the book
describes a Provincetown that has changed, a place on the verge of
modernity. It is no longer a major fishing port. It has become a place
whose business is tourism. Contrasting the old and the new, Vorse
celebrates the enduring character of the town itself. She tells
stories that are engaging and charming, droll and fabulous. The
wrinkled Mrs. Mary Mooncusser who, though drunk and stark naked,
conducts herself with great decorum when Vorse pays her a call, might
have stepped out of the pages of Sherwood Anderson or Eudora Welty. In
another anecdote, the townspeople scour the beaches for cases of booze
dumped into the sea by rumrunners and are briefly inflated with the
spirit of ancestral smugglers and buccaneers. Vorse herself remained
something of an outsider in Provincetown, despite her evident
affection for the place and its inhabitants. They surely regarded her
as simply another of those artist-intellectuals--many of whom appear
in the pages of this book. The "off-Cape" outsiders put the town in
the national limelight but took no interest in local matters. Vorse
here ponders local matters exclusively, almost, one suspects, as a way
of forgetting the more complex matters that occupied her--her agonies
of parental guilt, her resentment of domestic obligations, her third
marriage, her depressions and breakdowns. The town is in that sense
beyond time.

Cape Cod
A physician reflects on the changing moods of land and sea, as well as
the flora and fauna of the salt marsh and woods, as seen from his
farmhouse located in one of Cape Cod's marshes, in a new edition of a
memoir first published in 1947. Reprint.

The Good Good Pig
This classic regional title is a practical hiking guide to one of
America's most popular vacation destinations, a historical guide to
19th-century Cape Cod, and a literary guide to one of the world's most
beloved writers and philosophers all in one. It includes walking
routes—ranging from a quarter-mile to 14 miles, fascinating entries on
many of the Cape's most famous historic cites, detailed hiking maps,
illustrations of subjects Henry David Thoreau saw and wrote about
while on Cape Cod, dozens of inspiring quotes from Thoreau on the "Art
of Walking," and informative essays on Thoreau and 19th-century Cape
Cod.
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A Valley in Italy
The Winter Beach
In the summer of 1937, Walter Gropius, founder of the Bauhaus, rented
a house on Planting Island, near the base of Cape Cod. Thus began a
chapter in the history of modern architecture that has never been told
_until now. The area was a hotbed of intellectual currents from New
York, Boston, Cambridge and the country's top schools of architecture
and design. Avant-garde homes began to appear in the woods and on the
dunes; by the 1970s, there were about 100 modern houses of interest
here.
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